
The Honorable Brian Mast 
U.S. House of Representatives 
2182 Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, D.C. 20515 

Dear Congressman Mast, 

The Jupiter Inlet Lighthouse has stood as a beacon in our community for generations, representing 
both our history and our connection to the natural landscape. 

I recently heard discussions in the media about the potential sale of federally managed land and 
buildings. I worry about what this might mean for the Jupiter Inlet Lighthouse and the public’s ability 
to visit, for students to learn from it, and for the site’s long-term preservation. If ownership changes 
or the federal office closes, will the lighthouse still be protected? Will it remain a place for 
education and public access, or will it become something else entirely? 

Jupiter has grown and changed over the years, but the lighthouse has always been a constant — a 
symbol of our shared history. I hope it stays that way. 

Thank you for your time and for considering the importance of preserving this treasured place for 
future generations. 

Sincerely, 

 

 


